
Belgium Appreciates Cuba's
Solidarity in Wake of Brussels
Terrorist Attacks

Havana, March 24 (RHC)-- Patrick Van Gheel, Ambassador of Belgium in Cuba, thanked the Cuban
government and people for the messages of solidarity received at the embassy in the wake of Tuesday's
terrorist attacks in Brussels, the Belgian capital.

In a press release issued by the Belgian embassy in Havana, Ambassador Gheel says his country and
people very much appreciate all the messages of solidarity and the support from Cuba and the rest of the
world.

The Belgian diplomat announced that the book of condolences on the tragic events that left more than 30
people dead remains open at the embassy here in Havana.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/88378-belgium-appreciates-cubas-solidarity-in-wake-of-
brussels-terrorist-attacks
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